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SUPERINTENDENT’S REPORT 
 
 

DONATIONS 
(The Board wishes to announce donations publicly.  However, in accordance with 
Board Policy 6114, donations exceeding $500.00 must formally be approved in the 
Consent Agenda.) 

 
 
 

 
1.   General Mills, Box Tops for Education, donated $126 to Port Susan Middle School. 

 
2.   Cedarhome Elementary PTO donated transportation costs, $326.50, to Stanwood-

Camano School District for Cedarhome Elementary choir field trips to Skagit Valley 
College and the Stanwood Community Outreach. 
 


